
Vermin Treatment Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Tenants, 

We would like to inform you that we will be conducting a vermin treatment in the building on 

[Insert Date of Treatment]. This is to ensure a safe and healthy living environment for all 

residents. 

Please take the following precautions: 

• Remove all food items from exposed areas. 

• Clear out any clutter that may obstruct access to treatment areas. 

• Ensure that pets are secured and removed from the premises during treatment. 

The treatment will take place between [Insert Start Time] and [Insert End Time]. We appreciate 

your cooperation in this matter. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the management office. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Property Management Company]  

[Contact Information] 


